Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 8
We are delighted to announce the 5th year of our Language Leader Award Programme.  This is a programme that has worked very successfully at Comberton, first with Year 10 and now with Year 9 students to develop leadership skills through languages.   It is being replicated in many schools regionally and nationally. 
The programme involves students developing their teaching skills and making 3 visits to a feeder primary school to teach languages.  We have run the language leader award with Spanish, French and German, and even Mandarin and Japanese leaders.  

Students must commit to one lunchtime per week during which time they will develop their  ability to communicate effectively with a group of learners, direct and manage activities, plan learning tasks and take the initiative.  

The award consists of teaching a total of 1 hour independently and the students have prepared material to do this in pairs or trios, hence the need for 3 visits.  The teaching visits will take place next year in January, April/May and June/July during school time.  Students travel to the primary schools in the school minibus and are accompanied by a teacher.  We would therefore  ask for a contribution of approximately £10 to go towards the transport costs (but only once your son/daughter  has been awarded a place on the programme).
Students in Year 8 are finding out about the programme from their Spanish teacher this week.  The award is always popular but it is also a significant commitment in terms of regular lunchtime sessions and students need to think carefully before signing up.  We want to ensure that they have thought through why they want to take part in this award and why they are suitable candidates and therefore ask that interested students complete the attached application form by Monday 28 June.  
Upon successful completion of the award, students are presented with a Language Leader pin that they can wear throughout Y10 and 11 as well as a certificate of achievement.. Please confirm that you support your son/daughter’s application by signing the bottom of the application form.
Yours sincerely
Rachel Hawkes

Assistant Principal
